
From: Councillor Support
To: Sophie Barker; Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members); Executive Leadership Team (ELT)
Cc: Anna Nilsen; Gill Brown
Subject: RE: FTEs in Housing Plan
Date: Wednesday, 1 October 2025 08:24:00 a.m.

Kia ora Cr Barker,
 
I can confirm there is one FTE dedicated to the Housing Plan.
 
Kā mihi,
 
Jackie Harrison
Manager Governance
Governance Support Office
P  03 477 4000  | DDI 03 474 2139 || M 021 1919538 E jackie.harrison@dcc.govt.nz 
 
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti / Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 

From: Sophie Barker <Sophie.Barker@dcc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 29 September 2025 10:45 a.m.
To: Councillor Support <Councillor.Support@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: FTEs in Housing Plan
 
Kia Ora Team
Could you please advise the current number of FTEs for the Housing Plan?
 
Ngā mihi
All the best
Sophie
Sophie Barker
Councillor/ Kaikaunihera
Dunedin City Council
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